
  
 

ACTION 
 

TITLE: Consider Naming A Legislative Liaison For ASBA  
 
DATE:      November 14, 2022 
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR:  Terry Morawski, Ed.D. 
      Superintendent 
 
 
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
The 94th Arkansas General Assembly is set to convene on January 9, 2023.  The Arkansas School 
Boards Association (ASBA) requests that the Board choose one member to serve as the 
legislative liaison.    
 
The District’s liaison will receive weekly communications from ASBA during the legislative 
session and will be tasked to keep the Board informed of legislative activity and occasionally 
communicating issues of importance to local legislators.  The liaison will serve in this position 
from December through the 2023 legislative session.     
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:   
The administration recommends that the Board select one of its members to serve as the 
legislative liaison. 
 
If the Board agrees, the motion would read: 
 
Move to designate ____________ as the legislative liaison to serve during the 2023 legislative 
session.    


